
Phillips Murrah recognized as
Champion of Justice Law Firm
by  Texas  Access  to  Justice
Commission
The  Texas  Access  to  Justice  Commission  announced  Phillips
Murrah is among the recipients of their Champion of Justice
Law  Firm  Award.  The  Commission  presents  the  awards  to
attorneys and law firms who champion and support the important
work of Texas legal aid and pro bono providers.

Phillips Murrah is recognized via our Texas office, located in
Dallas.

Click to enlarge.

About The Texas Access to Justice Commission:

The Supreme Court of Texas created the Texas Access to Justice
Commission in 2001 with the mandate of expanding access to
justice for low-income Texans. Because there are a variety of
challenges to access to justice in Texas, the Commission’s
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work is necessarily multi-faceted. These are our primary areas
of focus:

Policy Initiatives: By promoting policies that remove
barriers to our judicial system, the Commission works to
create a framework for equitable access to justice.
Resource  Development:  Through  ongoing  fundraising
efforts  and  a  strong  partnership  with  the  State
Legislature, the Commission works to secure funding and
other resources for legal aid across Texas.
Awareness  and  Education:  By  educating  the  legal
community  about  access  to  justice  issues  and  the
importance of pro bono work, and by training legal aid
lawyers to effectively advocate for their clients, the
Commission seeks to expand and enhance the delivery of
legal aid and pro bono services across Texas.

To  contact  Phillips  Murrah’s  Dallas
office, email or call:
Janet A. Hendrick
Shareholder
jahendrick@phillipsmurrah.com
214.615.6391
3710 Rawlins Street
Suite 900
Dallas, TX 75219

Follow Phillips Murrah on FACEBOOK
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